
BREDGAR PARISH COUNCIL

Friendly Cottage
Primrose Lane

Bredgar
Sittingbourne

Kent ME9 8EB

T: 07545 808438
E: bpc.clerk@outlook.com

6th October 2023

For the Attention of the Customer Complaints Team
South East Water
Rocfort Road
Snodland
Kent
ME6 5AH

Re: Water Leak Problems in Swanton Street Bredgar

Dear sir/madam,

We wrote to you on the 30th July 2020 on behalf of all our residents to express our strong 
concerns about frequent water leaks in Swanton Street Bredgar (copy of that letter is 
attached).  Since sending that complaint there has been no improvement and the series of 
water leaks have continued unabated.  The latest leak on the same section or road is 
reference number 48866517.

Your response to each leak is to implement single spot repairs rather than addressing the 
poor condition of the water main that must exist on that section of road. This is not 
delivering an acceptable or lasting repair each time for our Parish or other road users. 

Please provide us with a written response that includes an explanation for these repeated 
problems and a timescale for delivery of a permanent solution to the issue. We look forward
to your reply within 10 days as per your code of practice.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Teresa Hudson
Clerk
Bredgar Parish Council

Mr Brian Clarke
Chair
Bredgar Parish Council






